Inquiry into and report on all aspects of the conduct of the 2019 Federal Election and matters related thereto Submission 18





2 September 2019

Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters PO Box 6021 Parliament House Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Senator the Hon James McGrath,

Thank you for the invitation to make a submission regarding the inquiry into the 2019 Federal Election.

It is my view that opening the polls three weeks in advance is too early. They should instead be opened one week earlier locally and three weeks earlier for Central Business Districts and airports.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Tim Wilson MP
Federal Liberal Member for Goldstein



368 Centre Road, Bentleigh VIC 3204

P. +61 (0) 3 9557 4644

E. Tim.Wilson,MP@aph.gov.au

W. timwilsonmp.com.au

